
 

 

 

 
 

 

Now in our 29th year! 

Great since 88’ 
 

 
 

Please send in a white pre-washed t-shirt for your child to decorate during the week of August 15th 

please 
label all shirts. 

 
 

Late Night August 18th SAVE the Date!! 

Reminder:  School will be closed on Friday, September 1st and Monday September 4th 2017.   

 

 
Our last sprinkler day will be Thursday August 31st  

  

 

September all of our specials will begin again, Head to Toe Gymnastics &Yoga, BIG JEFF, Technology 

Toolbox, and our Great storytellers, Miss Harriet and Miss O. 

Our Fun Fridays have been a great success thanks to your help. Please keep up the good work!  

 

Please like us on Facebook! 

 

Carousel of Learning 
244 Kingston Rd. 

Parsippany, NJ  07054 

973 884 2052 
www.carouseloflearningnj.com 



 
 

                          
Please let us know if you have any questions, or if you would like to volunteer. 

 

We have some openings available.  If you know anyone interested in enrolling their child, please have 

them call, stop by, or look us up on the internet at www.carouseloflearningnj.com. 

 

 

Please remember our Parent Referral Program! You will receive $100 towards 

your child’s tuition for each family enrolled as a result of your recommendation. 

 

 

http://www.carouseloflearningnj.com/


 

Enjoy the rest of the summer!! 

Sincerely,Debra Arntzen, Director 

 

 

 

   

 


